Actions from Previous meeting	Status/Next Steps	When	Owner
Preferential rates for new Northgate car park – revisit 2022	Put on Agenda for 1 st committee meeting 2022	Jan 2022	ТВ
Improve signage at Northgate/Canal/George Street	No news yet from Highways so chase up and report back	Oct 2021	ТВ
Pied Bull/Red Lion Biffa lorry issue – using King Street and noise of glass emptying	Pub owners unable to force Biffa to change. Issue closed	N/A	
KSARA Card New offers & Existing to be revisited this autumn	No progress possible yet. Put on Agenda for next meeting	Oct 2021	DL/TM/KN
Consider business advertising special offers to FB	Part of the social media push. Review once FB running	Dec 2021	All
Create closed Facebook group for soft launch with committee	Completed. Need all to use and review feedback at next meeting	Oct 2021	CB/SA
Meet to discuss further use of social media & website	 New strategy of household engagement proposed and agreed Digital only comms for members providing email details Hard copy for 6 or so members who prefer this route. Balance h/holds only for events and AGM Proposal to implement the "buddy" system (Committee members inviting non-participants to come to events) to reduce any feelings of a "clique" and widen participation. 	On-going On-going	All
New Market, what is vision for stage 1 & 2	Confirm the AGM date (mid-Nov)/Venue (speak to Jade about whether we can use the Garratt bar at Storyhouse) and inform TB Invite Arditti and 1City plan person to brief KSARA at our AGM in Nov	ASAP Oct 2021	DL TB
CRAG Membership cost	Agreed to pay it but keep a watching brief on the value of CRAG	ASAP	НН

New items discussed	Status/Next Steps	When	Owner
New residents pack	 Following discussion, we agreed: Preference is to direct new residents to website version SA happy to issue hard copy residents packs but needs to be informed of any new residents that need them 	On-going On-going	All All
Planning Updates	None of any note – scaffolding in place behind kings building for essential repairs		
Social events	Carol concert scheduled for Dec 15 th Review details at next meeting	Oct 2021	All
CRAG	DL, TB, HH to attend CRAG AGM on Sept 30 th and then discuss at next committee meeting.	Oct 2021	DL/TB/HH